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Ernest  Race
January 25, 1930 - January 6, 2022

Tribute from Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Ltd.

The Nunes-Pottinger Funeral Service & Crematorium Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Trish Van Vianen

Jon, Phil and families, I am sending my condolences on the loss of you Dad. I loved running into him

and having a chat as he was always up to something. Hugs to you as you navigate through the loss of

such a great man.

Tribute from Brenda (Kuzyk) Arychuk

So sorry for your loss. May you find comfort in all the great memories. Thinking of you all and sending

hugs.

Tribute from John and Anne Kiss

Good neighbors and friends for a number of years. Our condolences to the family.

Tribute from Audrey Silbernagel

Relation: Old acquaintances/Oliver

Phil and Jon: Mark and I will always remember Ernie for his cheerful attitude, fantastic humour and

storytelling. It was a great pleasure to bump into your parents on walks. Time spent working together

with Ernie long ago at the old Inniskillin winery was a treat. Our sincere condolences to your family on

your great loss.


